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Dear Parents / Carers,                  29th  November 2019 
 

 

Congratulations to: 

Gold Star Children this week who are: 

 

Reception Neha for being such a happy and enthusiastic member of our class! 

Year 1 Callie for great work in maths, finding missing numbers. 

Year 2 Elliott for great work in maths, adding and subtracting money. 

Year 3 Ashleigh for putting a lot of effort into her writing assessment this week. 

Year 4 Olivia S for reading regularly and recording it in her reading journal. 

Year 5 Alfie I for showing super improvements in maths because of his attentive learning. 

Year 6 Evie for making fantastic progress in maths. 

 

 

Golden ticket winners: Ethan (Y2) and Amelia (Y4) 
 

 

Thank you to the children who led their Class Liturgies: 

Reception: Iris and Finley 

Y1: Sienna and Alessia  

Y2: Kyle and Ruby 

Y4: Neo, Mia and Olivia R 

Y5: Luca, Molly and Freya 

Y6: Tylah 

 

Confirmation: Bishop David McGough will confirm the Y6 children tonight, Friday 29th November, at 

7.00pm in St. Chad and All Saints’ Church – please remember these children in your prayers. Children and 

sponsors should be in church by 6.45pm. Tea/coffee and biscuits will be available in the parish hall after 

Mass.  

 

Advent assembly: thank you to Y2 who led the school in a lovely assembly anticipating the 

start of the season of Advent. It was lovely that so many parents and grandparents were able 

to attend. Thank you for your positive feedback. 

 

Christmas Play: all children in Reception, Y1 and Y2 have been allocated two tickets for  

each performance (they will be sent home today). If you are unable to use any ticket please  

could you return them so they can be passed on to other parents. 

 

Christmas raffle: tickets will be on sale from Monday at 20p each. This year we will 

be raising money for the NSPCC, we felt this was appropriate as we have had 

ChildLine in school this week and they will be returning next week to do workshops 

with Y5 and Y6. 

 

Y3 Class assembly: will take place next Friday 6th December at 2.45pm. All welcome. This later time is 

to allow the children to take part in the Christmas Tree Festival in All Saints. 

 

 

http://www.st-chads.dudley.sch.uk/
http://www.rcsedgley.com/
https://www.google.co.uk/url?q=https://s00058192hopeauth.weebly.com/symbols-and-rituals-of-confirmation.html&sa=U&ved=0ahUKEwjnirDu0-reAhWxgVwKHRSBBdYQwW4IKjAK&usg=AOvVaw0rKl14eQ7f0y9Y7rifUiNp


 

Parish Christmas Fayre: 

 

Jam Jar Tombola: on Saturday 7th December the parish will be having a Christmas 

Fayre. As usual the school will be running a stall, “manned” by the staff. Thank you 

for all the jars received so far, we can still use more if you have them! Thank you for 

your generosity.  

 

Cakes: any donations for the cake stall would be appreciated. Cakes will be accepted on Saturday 

on Saturday morning in the parish hall. 

 

Singers: we would love as  many  children as possible to  sing  traditional  carols and 

songs at the Christmas Fayre, in the parish hall at 12.45pm. This is a great opportunity 

for the children to show their talents!  

 

Finally: do come and support the parish and have a good time. 

 

All Saints Christmas Tree Festival: Y3 children have been invited not only to sing, but  

also to decorate a tree to take part for the Christmas Tree Festival. This will start with the  

trees being blessed at 10.00am. It would be lovely if some of their parents and grandparents  

were able to come and support them. 

 

 

Children’s Cinema Event: we will be holding a cinema event for the children on 

Monday 9th December – tickets (which include a hot dog, ice-cream and a drink) on 

sale via SchoolsBuddy.  

 

 

Films will start after school, so any child stopping for the cinema night will not need collecting at 3.15pm. All 

children must be collected from the main playground at 5.30pm. Please tell your child’s teacher if someone 

other than you will be collecting your child. 
 

Menu: Week 1 

 

Enjoy your week. 

 

Mrs S M Mason 


